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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Niermala Badrising, and has the honor to request that a special meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for April 22, 2015, to celebrate the start of the International Decade for  People of African Descent and to share ideas about the  possibility of preparing an Americas plan of action for the Decade, pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2824 (XLIV-O/14).

The Permanent Mission of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 23, 2015


Jose Luis Ramirez Leon

To Her Excellency

Ambassador Niermala Badrising

Chair of the Permanent Council 
Organization of American States 
Washington D.C.
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